

NOTIFICATION

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, MICI Director

REFERENCE: Request "Perimetral Oriental de Bogotá Public-Private

Partnership"

DATE: July 12, 2017

SUBJECT: End of administrative process of Request MICI-BID-CO-2017-

0120 due to decision of non-registration

Dear Requesters,

This is to notify you that the administrative processing of your Request has ended given that we did not receive within the 10 business day period the information listed in our communication dated June 26, 2017.

This administrative action is taken in compliance with paragraph 20, subparagraph (b) of the MICI Policy.

I would like to also remind you that you can refile your Request once you have gathered all the necessary information to restart the process. I am always available for a call if you need further information or guidance on the MICI and the process of submitting a Request.

Kind regards,

Victoria Marquez-Mees MICI Director